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27th October 2023  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,    
   
I hope this letter finds you and your families well. I hope that you are ready to enjoy the break after a 
long first half term of the new academic year. It has been a very busy start to the new academic year 
and there have been some changes and matters to consider as we have adjusted back to school life 
from the summer months. One of these changes has been the alteration to drop off and pick up 
points.  
   
These changes have been in the interest of ensuring the safety of all our children and our staff and 
have been in line with the Government guidance, Kirklees Safeguarding recommendations and school 
policies. Changes in the dropping off and collection processes for children, doesn’t change the fact that 
we are all here to work as a team and work in partnership with the parents and school to ensure a safe 
and secure environment for your child(ren) to flourish. I would like to assure you all that regardless of 
the changes we have introduced the Senior Leadership Team (Miss Farooq, Miss Child and Mrs 
Constantinou) are always available to talk, should you wish to share any good news or to discuss any 
concerns you may have. A member of the Senior Leadership Team is usually available outside at drop 
off and collection times. Alternatively, please feel free to contact the office and make an appointment 
to see them.    
   
On behalf of the Governing Body, I express my sincere thanks and appreciation to you, as parents and 
carers, for all your support in taking on board the changes and abiding by the various safety measures. 
THANK YOU. I also take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their continued dedication and hard 
work.   
   
We wish you all a relaxing half term break next week. Let’s hope the weather will be in our favour, 
even though the clocks are changing, and winter is kicking in.   
   
Thank you for your continued support. Keep safe.   
   
 Kindest regards,  
   
 On behalf of the Governing Body,  
   
M. Ashraf Mulla   
Chair of Governors   
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